Canby City Council
Special Meeting
June 6, 1977

Present: Mayor Rapp, Councilmen Swayze, Taylor, Giger, Nichols, and Knight

Others Present: Mike Clancey, City Attorney, Administrator Wyman, Myra Weston, City
Treasurer, Ken Ferguson, Superintendent of Public Works, Bud Atwood, Supervisor
of Public Works, Eldon Edwards, Planning Consultant, Al Schwartz, Canby Herald,
and Dave Bury

The meeting was called to order at 7:30 P.M. followed by the traditional flag salute.

Mayor Rapp stated the first order of business was to canvas the ballot of the Budget
Election held on June 1, 1977. Administrator Wyman then read the Abstract of Votes to
the Council stating that there were 429 total votes cast with 192 voting yes and

237 voting no. Councilman Giger moved to accept the Abstract of Votes from the Clackamas
County Clerks Office as presented, seconded by Councilman Taylor. The motion was passed
unanimously.

Resolution No. 226; A RESOLUTION RESTRICTING THE USES OF WATER STOCKED WITH FISH WITHIN
THE BOUNDARIES OF ANY CANBY CITY PARK; was then read by the City Administrator. A brief
discussion followed. Councilman Giger moved to accept Resolution No. 226 and be made part
of the laws of Canby, seconded by Councilman Swayze. The motion was passed unanimously.
The meeting was then recessed at 7:44 P.M. by motion to reconvene after the workshop.

The meeting was then reconvened at 9:20 P.M.

Councilman Giger moved to accept the energy curtailment of parking lot light and street
lights as presented to the Council by Police Chief Cromwell and Sgt. Jerry Giger, seconded
by Councilman Knight. The motion was passed unanimously.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:30 P.M.
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